
 PASSAIC COUNTY ONE-STOP CAREER CENTER 

 

The Passaic County One Stop Career Center will be closed due to COVID-19 response 
efforts. Operations are scheduled to reopen on Monday, April 27, 2020. Please check this 
website for further updates and resources. 
 
Our One-Stop staff will be available to provide information and assistance remotely during 
regular business hours. In addition, there are many resource links that can provide 
valuable information and answer frequently asked questions. 
 
If you are a job seeker or have questions about training opportunities, please call Executive 
Director Lauren Murphy, 973-340-3400 extension 7204 (lmurphy@pcwdc.org).  
 
If you have business questions, please call Hank Mackowiak , Business Services, 973-340-
3400 extension 7120 (hmackowiak@pcwdc.org). 

 
Please visit online resources for information and updates. 

 NJ Workers: Frequently Asked Questions During the COVID-19 Emergency 
https://www.nj.gov/labor/assets/PDFs/NJWorkersFAQs.pdf 

 State Government Resources:  https://www.state.nj.us/nj/gov/njgov/ 

 Employment Information:  https://www.state.nj.us/nj/employ/ 

 Unemployment Information:  https://myunemployment.nj.gov/,  
myLeaveBenefits.nj.gov. 

 Passaic County Covid-19 Information and Resources 
https://www.passaiccountycasa.org/covid19overview    

Feel free to link to video resources about E-Learning Opportunities, Resume Preparation 

and CDL-Truck Driver Instructional Tools 

The One-Stop wishes you and your loved ones health and security during this difficult 

period as we continue to make every effort to provide you with assistance and guidance. 
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